
From: Chris Dyer <CDyer@shawbrothers.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 19, 2017 8:04 AM 
To: Kirk Goddard> 
Cc: Bruce Brown; Warren Allison; Jim Heggeman 
Subject: Test and flush water sewer 
 
 
Kirk,  
 
Last fall Shaw Brothers flushed/pressure tested the water & fire service and pressure tested the sewer 
service. This was done under the supervision of the Portland Water District and each of these services 
passed.  
 
 
Thanks, 
 
Chris Dyer 
Project Manager 
Shaw Brothers Construction 
207-839-2552 

 
From: Kirk Goddard [mailto:KGoddard@ledgewoodconstruction.com]  
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 11:25 AM 
To: Jim Heggeman <jheggeman@shawbrothers.com>; Chris Dyer <CDyer@shawbrothers.com> 
Cc: Bruce Brown <bbrown@shawbrothers.com>; Warren Allison 
<wallison@ledgewoodconstruction.com> 
Subject: Test and flush water sewer 
 
Jim and or Chris: 
 
Your pricing included the cost for test and flush of both water and sewer  as well as chlorination of 
water.  Can you please send me something for the City’s C of O inspection.  I am putting a binder 
together with the testing paperwork and do not believe I have either of these yet. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Kirk Goddard 

Project Manager 

  

Ledgewood Construction 
27 Main Street 

South Portland, ME 04106 

Ph:  207-767-1866  Ext. 111 

Fx:  207-767-1869 

Cell: 207-899-6012 

 

kgoddard@ledgewoodconstruction.com 

http://www.ledgewoodconstruction.com 
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